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New Height Restrictions for Vehicles on the Air Operations Area (AOA) 
 
In an effort to enhance safety on the AOA, all operators of vehicles and equipment over 
14 feet in height must obtain approval from LAWA (424) 646-5292 prior to accessing the 
vehicle service roads on the AOA. Operators of vehicles and equipment over 14 feet in 
height must also obtain approval from LAWA prior to entering any AOA Security Access 
Posts. 
Airport Operations will be affixing placards to vehicles and equipment that are over 14 
feet in height, advising the operators of this requirement. Warning signs will be installed 
at the AOA Security Access Posts and at various locations on the AOA as a reminder to 
vehicle service road users.  Additionally, Section 4 (Motor Vehicle Operations) of the 
LAWA Rules and Regulations has been revised to include the following restriction: 
(i). All vehicles and equipment over 14 feet in height must obtain approval from LAWA 
(424) 646-5292 prior to accessing the AOA Vehicle Service Roads. NOTE: This 
requirement does not apply to vehicles operating on Vehicle Service Road A. 
 
Please reference the attached placard and sign illustrations below. 

        
 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside 
Manager, Jeff Mort, Jmort@lawa.org.    
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